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Schorne Pre - School report for Parish Council 2020

OFSTED
Ofsted Report – Graded Outstanding February 2018
https://reports.ofsted.gov.uk/inspection-reports/find-inspection-report/provider/CARE/140860

FINANCES
If you require any information with reference to our accounts, then please go onto 
Charities Commission website –
https://www.gov.uk/government/organisations/charity-commission

FUNDRAISING
We had our main fundraiser in November, Alvin entertained us with his Elvis impersonations! It was a such a great night, good fun had by all!  But we do not have anything in the pipeline for obvious reasons.  The next academic year is going to be a tight one!

STAFF TRAINING
All staff have been on various training courses keeping up to date with requirements and going above and beyond to achieve at higher levels!  This has come at a substantial cost. 
I can not express, how very lucky I am to work with such a wonderful team, that have done more than you will know during the current situation, keeping the preschool running for keyworker children and the vulnerable children,  and trying to resume some sort of normal for all as of the 1st June.  And thank you to the shop for donating healthy snacks during this period.

CHILDREN
We have 39 children on the books, although not all are attending, with good interest for September 2020 start.
Due to the current situation, we have reduced the number of children in each setting and doing all that we can to keep everyone safe. We are as always hopeful that more will join us over the next school year.
There is much uncertainty with the plans for the near future, and we are doing our best to encourage new parents and children to the preschool.  But as we are unable to offer any visits at this time it is proving a little tricky.  Fingers crossed normality will resume in September.

RENT INCREASE
The Parish Council have increased the rent, back up to the original rate. Life has been made easier having the use of the extension, and the Schorne room provides invaluable space to attend to children’s additional needs. 
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